
 

 
 

Ref: ISB/CIR/15/2022 Date: 23.04.2022 

CIRCULAR- 15 

R e g i s t r a t i o n f o r T r a n s p o r t F a c i l i t i e s 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

 

Greetings! 
 

Please be informed that the school has received the consent from the authorities 

to provide transport facilities to the students subject to certain norms and 

guidelines. 

We have decided to provide the transport facilities soon, in compliance with these 

guidelines and norms. 

Parents are requested to register to avail the transport facilities for their wards 

by filling the Google Form available in the following link on or before 27th April 

2022. 

 

Link: https://docs.google.com registration for transport facilities 
 
 

Best regards, 
 

      
Pamela Xavier 
Principal- Riffa Campus 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSehlBpLLcXaoUym4uFJermoIVcMCJlIcZXUynOnki6rX995cA/viewform

